
NOTICE 
To: All students 

Issuance of Lockers  
Students who are currently using lockers at FIM are  
requested to complete the Google Form available via the 
QR code/ link provided below on or before 30/05/2025. 

 
 
https://forms.gle/fs
M7T7QpJ7SHbtQ98 

 

In accordance with the decision of the Faculty Board of the 
Faculty of Indigenous Medicine, any lockers not 
requested through the above Google Form will be 
sealed by 02/06/2025. 

Students who require assistance in filling out the form may 
visit the Student Welfare Division of the Faculty. 
 

Senior Assistant Registrar 
Faculty of Indigenous Medicine 
21.05.2025 
CC: ​ Student Counsellor 
​ Marshal Officers 


